From:
To:
CouncilAgenda

Subject: Closure of Tony Rose pool

Date: Saturday, July 6, 2024 12:44:20 PM

Hello

I am against the permanent closure of Tony Rose pool. The pool is in need of repair though. I regularly attended that pool.

While the Alder pool is nice and big it does not suit everyone's need. It seems to be more geared towards general public swim.. the shallow end of the pool is too shallow! especially for those wanting to do lane swims and aquafit. I attend aquafit on a regular basis and with the increase in the number of people who are attending now there is hardly enough space for all of us who use the middle of the pool that is chest deep and the pool seems to be too shallow for competitive swimming.

Other issues with the pool are that, particularly in the ladies' change room, there are no hooks on which to hang coats. They were removed and never put back up. We need more benches to sit on or to put your belongings on while getting changed because of the increase of number of people who attend. Who wants to put your bags on dirty wet floors. The lockers should have been made bigger.

Please reconsider the permanent closure of the Tony Rose pool. Please repair it.

Dawn Freire